
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  January 3, 2023 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES SET TO HOST FAMILY STEAM NIGHT: After a successful Family Math Night back in October that 
welcomed more than 400 people into our building, Homedale Elementary School will host a Family 
STEAM Night on Thursday, January 12th from 5:00-6:30 p.m. We are excited for this opportunity and look 
forward to exploring science, art, technology, engineering, and math with all of our families!  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



HES HOSTS HOLIDAY CONCERT: Under the direction of music teacher Mrs. Allen, all first and fourth 
grade students put on a holiday concert for students and their families. Two concerts were performed – 
one for the entire student body, and one for families and patrons. All of our students did a wonderful 
job! We are grateful for the music program at HES and we look forward to more in-person concerts in 
the future!  

STUDENTS MAKING STEADY PROGRESS IN ISIP: As a school and as individual classes, HES has a goal to 
grow 3-5 points a month in ISIP. While we are slightly behind our goal as of December, we are well 
ahead of where we were this time last year.  
 
December 2022 

 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2021-2022 School Year 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Kindergarten – to date 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Kindergarten – 2021-2022 School Year 

 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
January 12th  Family STEAM Night 
January 16th  NO SCHOOL – Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
January 20th  Staff In-Service 
February 10th  Student Support & Enrichment/Teacher In-Service 
February 20th  NO SCHOOL – President’s Day 
 


